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August 17, 1981

Mr. John D. Kinneman, Chief
Material Radiological Protection Section
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, PA 19406

Dear Mr. Kinneman:

With. regard to your insepction 81-01, performed June 4, 1981
and your recent letter of August 5, 1981, please be advised
that individuals performing injections will wear gloves during
the injection. Their hands will be monitored with a survey
device after each injection.

Should there be any contamination, appropriate measures will
be taken. I hope this suffices.

Sincerely y urs, ,
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Chester . Kay, M.D.

CJK/pss

cc: U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Material Licensing Branch
Washington, DC 20555 -

Kian Kooros, M.D.
Mike Wagner, R.T.
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